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Accountability Committee Report – February 2015 
 

The Accountability Committee convened weekly in January and February to finalize the 
councillor and exec reviews. 
 
The councillor review survey was sent to faculty associations two weeks ago, and 
though many faculties have replied, an equal number have ignored our call to action.  
We have left the survey open and will continue to send reminder emails, and potentially 
drop by office hours, to ensure their full participation. Individual reports have been sent 
to councillors who have been reviewed by their faculty associations. A summary can be 
found here: 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1MjTbhUVNxy4H46j2YMeR2L8Wg2odiVOW4IdVS_ojk
rw/viewanalytics 
 
As two key members of the executive committee are currently in Singapore, we will 
present our findings for the Execs at our next report, at the first council in March (March 
12th).  
 
After we finish the councillor and exec reports, the committee will focus on setting down 
guidelines for future accountability committees to better facilitate future efficiency. 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Eileen Siow 
Parliamentarian 


